
 

 

 

Bringing guitarists to a whole new level of ‘play’ 

 

Dear Student, 

Congratulations!  You have made to the 3-month mark in lessons.  This is a landmark because 

the first 90 days is usually the hardest for students for a variety of reasons.  Everything gets 

easier from here! :) 

In the first few months, it is normal to wonder whether taking lessons with Guitar Lessons 

Ithaca is good investment for you.  There is an audio message from me on your student page 

called “Student 90-day Anniversary Message,” in which I discuss topics that are important 

aspects for new students to evaluate such as: 

• Getting a perspective on how to evaluate the lessons 

• How you fit in with our school 

• Your likelihood to succeed 

• The rate at which you are progressing 

• What you’re being taught 

• How you’re being taught 

• The credentials of the teacher 

• Your commute 

• Your overall commitment 

I encourage your feedback about the audio as it relates to these topics, or any others your 
wish to discuss.  Congratulations again, and I look forward to helping you reach all your 
musical goals as quickly and easily as possible. 

 

Best, 

 

Dennis 

Guitar Lessons Ithaca 

www.GuitarLessonsIthaca.com 
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917-566-5095 


